
Transition Buddies 

 
Coordinated by Miss Bradbury (Head of Key Stage 3), our team of Transition 
Buddies is made up of students in Years 7-9 who have a passion for 

supporting the transition of our new studies at Bedale High School. 

Applications for Transition Buddies open at the beginning of the summer term, 
and responsibilities include: 

- Visiting local feeder primary schools and having conversations with 
prospective new students 

- Showing new Year 6 students and their families around the school 

- Taking an active role during Year 6 Transition Week, supporting students 
in their new form 

- Being ‘paired up’ with new Year 7 students in the Autumn term to 

support the transition process. 

 


